OIC Rules Coordinator

From: Todd Nichols <toddn@cnrlaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 11:47 AM
To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: R2025-First Prepublication draft comment

I External Email

I would like to add my strong support to the proposed changes which will bring added fairness and equity to
claimants and insurers alike.

Respectfully,
Todd C. Nichols, Attorney

Todd C. Nichols

COGDILL NICHOLS REIN WARTELLE ANDREWS
3232 Rockefeller Avenue

Everett, WA 98201

(425) 259-6111 ext. 102

(425) 259-6435 (fax)

Email: toddn@cnrlaw.com

N>

WEA] K‘\
EAGLE
2025

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This e-mail message contains information belonging to the Law Offices of COGDILL NICHOLS REIN WARTELLE
ANDREWS, which may be privileged, confidential and/or protected from disclosure. The information is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If you think that you have received this message in error, please contact the sender. If you are not the
intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited.
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